EMAIL Conversation with KISC Admissions 

1. Do the registrars throughout the system meet on a regular basis to discuss Admissions processes?

Yes, the 10 UH Registrars , Admissions Officers with Banner Central and our liaison to the AVP of the UHCC Office meets on a quarterly basis to discuss both admissions, improving the online application, registration, records, residency, transfer credit evaluation, graduation, system-wide initiatives or pilot projects, best practices, and college policies/procedures. We normally meet in March, June, September & December. 

~Jeri

2. Will or do you collect data for the SAOs established during the Workshop for KISC Managers Report?

Hi, 
With regard to question #2: We're going to have to establish new SAOs. We didn't do them last year as we didn't find a good metric, but I'll be working with Noe'au on this this year. 
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